
 

 

 

 

 

Client Advisory 
 

 

 

NEMO – New North Europe Med Oceania 

Change in Window and ENS Cut-Off 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

CMA CGM is pleased to announce the changes in window and ENS cut-off for all Nemo 

Vessels. Kindly plan your stuffing program accordingly. However we will be sending the 

Vessel-wise Advisory confirming the cut-Off details. 

 
Effective Date:  From week 37 – (17th Sep 2017 Onwards). 

 
Service NEMO 

Port INMAA INCOK 

ETA  Friday       18:00:00 Hrs  Wednesday 12:00:00 Hrs 

ETD Sunday     06:00:00 Hrs Thursday      00:30:00 Hrs 

ENS Cut-Off Thursday 13:00:00 Hrs Monday       23:00:00 Hrs 

 

Thanking you in advance for your kind support. Should you have any questions or 

clarification, please reach out to your CSU desk and your Sales contact.  

 

                

Best Regards, 

CMA CGM Agencies India Pvt. Ltd. 

                    08
th 

Sep, 2017 

 


